
southbound mainlanes at Loop 360 and then will switch to Segment 2 on the northbound 
mainlanes. After the northbound mainlanes are complete, the project team will move to 

Segment 3, the final section from MoPac to Loop 360, towards the end of summer. Please keep 
in mind that all construction is dependent on weather and other factors and is subject to 

change. 

Stay informed about upcoming lane 
closures and general project updates: 

For real time updates and information, 
follow us on X (formerly Twitter): 

Frontage Road Closures 
Frontage road closures will occur over the summer to facilitate improvements coming to US 183 as a part of the project.  

Starting from south to north, our teams will progressively work on constructing drainage and 
retaining walls along US 183 from SH 45 to MoPac. This will require periodic frontage road 

closures. Crews will be prioritizing southbound lanes initially and managing closures on a wall-
by-wall basis. Remember to plan extra travel time during your commute and stay informed by 

signing up for our weekly Travel Alerts. 

Learn more about major activities taking place on the project: 

In the Community 

Major Activity 

@183North Project Website 

183 North Mobility Project
 

Ongoing Traffic Shift 

There is a big change coming to the 183 North Mobility Project, and it’s one 
we hope you’ll be excited about. 

In mid-June, crews began work to facilitate a gradual traffic shift along both the southbound 
and northbound US 183 mainlanes to allow crews to focus on work on the outside lanes of the 
project AND open four continuous lanes to traffic in each direction. This traffic shift work will 

continue throughout the summer.  

Due to the corridor's length, the project team will be opening sections of the fourth lane 
gradually over time. Each night they will open an additional 3,000-4,000 feet of roadway 

allowing access to the fourth lane. The project team is finishing up Segment 1 on the 

Northwest Austin Civic 
Association Meeting 

In May, we joined the Northwest 
Austin Civic Association (NWACA) 

for a community meeting. The 183 
North Mobility Project team set up 

an interactive station featuring 
project updates, swag, and QR 

codes to view our animated project 
video. Thank you to everyone who 

attended and stopped by to see 
us. 

Stay tuned for more updates and 
opportunities to meet us! 

Travel Alerts 

The 183 North Mobility Project is buzzing with 
activity, and we want to make sure you’re always 
cruising on the best route possible. Don’t let road 

closures catch you off guard – sign up for our weekly 
travel alerts emails and stay ahead of the game!  

Don’t miss our newly added Full Closure Section! 
This feature can be found at the top of the weekly 

travel alerts email. This highlight will give you 
detailed information on active full road closures, 

helping you plan your trips even better. Plus: We’ve 
now made it easy to spot these full closures on our 

interactive map with a new yellow icon. 

FYI: Due to crews facilitating the traffic shift detailed above the amount 
of full closures has temporarily increased, but our priority is to keep you 
moving, and that’s why we aim to keep as many of the traffic impacting 

activities occurring during the overnight hours, where feasible.  

Travel Alerts Map 

Sign Up 

National Safety Month 
June is National Safety Month, an annual campaign by the National Safety Council (NSC) to 

promote safety at home, work, and everywhere in between. The 183 North Mobility 
Project aims to improve safety and efficiency on one of Austn’s most crucial roadways. Key 

features include improved roadway design, signage, dedicated pedestrian and cyclist 
paths for non-motorized road users, and safety protocols in construction zones to protect 

workers and drivers. Here are some key safety points to keep in mind this month:  

Emergency Preparedness: 

Create an emergency plan with your family 
and build an emergency kit with essentials 

like water, non-perishable food and 
flashlights. Don’t forget to stay informed 
by signing up for local alerts such as the 

183 North Travel Alerts, as well as 
identifying emergency/evacuation routes 
and the locations of nearby hospitals in 

advance. 

Driving Safety: 

Avoid distractions while driving, follow 
speed limits, especially in construction 
zones, and ensure your vehicle is well 

maintained by regularly checking brakes, 
tires, and lights. 

Together, we can create a safer 
environment for everyone! 

questions, learn more about project improvements, and stay connected with 
updates on project news. 
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Do you have questions about the 183 North Mobility Project? We have answers! 
Check out the website for all of your project needs. Take a look at frequently asked 
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